Additional Material - Item #17

Amy Harvey

From: Roger Stancil

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 1:51 PM

To: Allen Buansi; Donna Bell; Hongbin Gu; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman;
Town Council; Michael Parker; Nancy Oates; Pam Hemminger; Rachel Schaevitz; Roger
Stancil; Ross Tompkins

Cc: Amy Harvey; Beth Vazquez; Carolyn Worsley; Catherine Lazorko; Christina Strauch;
Dwight Bassett; Flo Miller; Lindsey Bineau; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Rae Buckley; Ralph
Karpinos; Ran Northam; Roger Stancil; Sabrina Oliver

Subject: Council Question: Item 17: 11SIXTY5 SUP

Council question: Stipulation 11 calls only for “efforts” in terms of pedestrian safety in the garage. Will Town staff have
the authority to judge whether those efforts are, in fact, adequate?

Staff Response: The Planning Commission raised concerns over pedestrian passage through the parking deck. The
developer responded that the pedestrian passageway would be constructed with an alternate material to clearly
delineate the passageway. A possible modification to the stipulation might read as follows: “Pedestrian Passage through
Garage: That the pedestrian passageway be constructed with an alternate material to more clearly delineate the
pedestrian passageway through the parking garage.”
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